
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome to Badger Class 

Hello and welcome to year 5! 

I hope you have all had a wonderful summer! I cannot wait to get stuck into a new year and 

teach all your lovely children again. Below is some general information.  

 

Please feel free to email me on asanders@tewincowper.herts.sch.uk if you have any concerns 

or queries. 

 

Staff in our class: 

Mrs Sanders 

Mrs Ruddick (Monday, Tuesday and Thursday) 

Mrs Bishop will be teaching on a Thursday and Friday  

Golden Expectations 

Children will follow our 4 school golden expectations: 

  

House points and/or class rewards will be used to celebrate children who are following these 

expectations and our school values. 

 
Uniform 

Please make sure correct uniform and new PE kit is worn at all times and ensure it is named. 

 

Bags 

Tewin book bag only (rucksacks are for year 6 only)  

Tewin school PE bag  

*If you are adding a keyring to book bags, please ensure it is very small as large keyrings can 

prevent the book drawers closing properly.  
 

 
PE  

PE will take place on a Monday and a Tuesday. Please ensure your child arrives in the correct 

PE kit (named) on these days. 

If your new PE kit hasn’t arrived yet, please wear the old PE kit until you have the new one. 
 

Art and DT 

Please could your child bring in a named old oversized T-shirt, shirt or apron that they could 

wear during Art and DT activities? This will ensure their school uniform is not ruined by paint 

stains.  
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Learning 

We have lots of exciting learning planned. Please see the curriculum overview which will be 

sent out and on our class page in September for more details.   
 

 

 

 

 

Other items 

Please ensure your child comes to school with a named water bottle every day. 

 

Children can bring in their own pencil case if they wish but this must be small as these need 

to fit in their drawers and wipeable as they get very dirty. It is not necessary for them to 

have one as all resources will be provided, this is purely optional.  

 

Pencil cases may contain the following items only: 

 Pens suitable for writing. Children will write in blue pens in lessons but may have a 

couple of others for general use 

 A rubber 

 Small selection of highlighters 

 A sharpener which must contain the shavings 

 A small selection of colouring pencils  

 

Please note that extra items may be removed. 

 
 

Homework  

Regular homework will not be set but children will be expected to read as often as possible 

and practice times tables and spellings as required. 

 

A small project may be sent home relating to our Topic which we hope children will be 

inspired to complete. 


